
Honorable Supervisors, 

 

For the many reasons others have put forth, especially lack of water and quality of life for current 

residents, I am unequivocally opposed to the plan to rezone any range lands in Mendocino 

County to Agricultural use.  

 

This is one of the most untenable and unreasonable ideas I have ever heard of. There is no 

amount of money that makes this a good idea. There is not sufficient water for the current 

population of residents and wineries as it is. This action will, in time, completely change the 

complexion of this county to something on the order of the Central Valley. Do not go forward 

with this plan.  

 

To Supervisor Williams, in particular, I vow that, no matter how many other good things you 

might do, I will never again vote for you if you support this measure.  

 

Thousands of residents from all across the political spectrum beg you not to do this. We don’t 

want to become beholden to big corporations. And we hope to tie this action up in court if you do 

proceed with it.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Borst 

 


